
   
   Town of Southwest Ranches 
   13400 Griffin Road 
   Southwest Ranches, FL  33330 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF RECOMMENDED AWARD 

 
IN RESPONSE TO 

 
BUILDING PLAN REVIEW AND INSPECTION SERVICES 

 
RFP No. 18-002 

 
 

On February 26, 2018, the Town of Southwest Ranches received three (3) responses to 
its Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 18-002 relating to Building Plan Review and 
Inspection Services. In accordance with the RFP, the Town intends to award a contract 
to the responsible Proposer whose proposal is determined to be the most advantageous 
to the Town, taking into consideration price and the evaluation factors set forth in the 
RFP.   After reviewing the proposals submitted, the Selection Committee found Cap 
Government, Inc. as the responsible proposer. It is anticipated that the award 
recommendation and proposed contract will be considered on the April 12, 2018 Town 
Council’s Agenda. 
 
Recommended Award  
Based upon review of the submittals the Town Administrator recommends an award to 
the following vendor:   
 Cap Government, Inc. 
 
 
Copies: 
Posted on the Website 
Posted on Onvia/DemandStar 
 
 

Posted:  March 30, 2018 


